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211info provided 827 referrals over the phone related to vital records in Oregon during October 
2015-September 2016 (table 1). Assistance with the fees associated with obtaining a vital 
record had the greatest number of requests (table 1). Of those who responded to the 
demographic questions related to household size and household income (table 2), the majority 
were at or below the federal poverty level (table 3). 
 
 

 
 


